
CENTURYLINK - WASHINGTON Attachment 1

UT-100820, CenturyLink-Qwest Merger Approval Order, Condition 12:  

CenturyLink will provide to Commission Staff and Public Counsel on the first 

anniversary of the Transaction’s close, a status report on CenturyLink’s switching 

infrastructure in the state, which will identify any switch replacements, upgrades or 

retirements made in the prior calendar year as well as any that are known for the 

upcoming calendar year. 

Washington Switching Infrastructure Status Report

(regarding all CenturyLink affiliates)

2011
In 2011, a software version upgrade was installed in a Seattle Main DMS 200 Tandem 

Switch (STTLWA061GT).  This upgrade to the ninth version (SN09) of the 

manufacturer’s software was installed on 8/18/11.

In 2011, a software version upgrade was installed in a Spokane Riverside DMS 

100/200 Tandem Switch (SPKNWA01DS1).  This upgrade to the ninth version (SN09) 

of the manufacturer’s software was installed on 3/29/11.

In 2011, a DMS 100 switch (TACMWAFADS1) was retired.  This retirement took place 

on 2/17/11.

2012
At this time, no switch replacements, upgrades or retirements are anticipated in 

Washington during 2012. 


